
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 13th October 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s merit winners! 

They have demonstrated outstanding ‘excellence’ 

(this week’s Commando Joe’s character value) as 

well as having 100% attendance. Well done 

everyone! 

Aspire2Be 
 

Year 6 are ready for boarding! 
 

Children in Y6 had a great afternoon on Wednesday with Stuart Ellerton, 

pilot and SimFly flight instructor, and Gemma McCready, who previously 

worked for Atlantic Airways. The children enjoyed hearing about Stuart's 

and Gemma's careers and the many other careers in aviation. It was great 

fun trying out the uniforms and life-saving equipment. 

Flu Vaccinations 

We are pleased to inform you that we had 55% 

uptake on vaccinations this year. There will be a 

catchup clinic at some point. We are unsure of 

dates, but will communicate information as soon 

as we find out. 

Lozenges 
We ask that children do not bring throat lozenges are not sent into 
school as they pose a choking hazard. Thank you for your 
understanding.  

 
 

Diary Dates 

Friday 27th October – Halloween/Fancy 

Dress/Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 27th October – School Closes (at home 

time) for Half Term Holiday 

Monday 6th November – School Reopens 

Tuesday 19th December – School Closes (at home 

time) for Christmas Holidays 

Wednesday 3rd January – School Reopens 
 

School Term dates 2023-2024  

 

World Mental Health Day 

Thank you to Mrs Harrison from Alliance who came in to speak with 

the children about mental health and well-being and the team she is 

part of. 

Carlton Adventure Centre 

Our pupils and staff are having a blast at the Carlton residential. The 

weather has been kind, and they are out and about making the most 

of the beautiful countryside, and getting caked in mud (more so today 

after the rain we’ve had). Thank you to those staff members giving up 

their personal time to make events like this happen. 

Dogs 

Thank you for your support in not bringing dogs onto the school 

grounds. We please ask that you inform other family members picking 

up children of this. Thank you. 

Sport 
What a week brilliant we’ve had! From cross country, to tag rugby and football 
our children have been knock out. The have repented to school in several 
settings have displayed a first-class attitude! 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Approved%20-%20Hartlepool%20School%20Term%20dates%20%202023-2024%20(1).pdf

